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To the House Committee on Finance:
	I support this bill but respectfully request that you amend it to make it stronger and more effective at achieving its goal. A very similar bill, House Bill 1721, strikes out all mention of people with disabilities from the current statute. It also amends Section 103D-1001, Hawaii Revised Statutes, by amending the definition of “qualified community rehabilitation program” to truly finish the job of ending the payment of subminimum wages to workers with disabilities in Hawaii. Making these amendments to mirror HB 1721 would make HB 1627 HD 1 so much stronger. 
Here’s why I urge you to pass House Bill 1627, House Draft 1, with the appropriate amendments:
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